NOTES FOR THE PUBLIC ATTENDING PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS

Fritton and St Olaves Parish Council welcomes the public to its meeting. In fact by law, members of the public must be admitted to all meetings of the full council and its committees. However, the law does not allow members of the public to take part in the debates. 

This council, like many other parish and town councils in England and Wales, gives members of the public an opportunity to speak at some point during the meeting. We do this by temporarily adjourning the meeting. This allows the public, an opportunity to speak.

For Fritton and St Olaves Parish Council, this opportunity is at the end of every meeting.

A maximum of 30 minutes will be allowed for members of the public to raise matters which they have been unable to brief their councillor upon.

If you wish to raise a point, which does not relate to an item on the evening’s agenda, you are very welcome to do so. However, the council’s discussion of the point might have to be delayed until a subsequent meeting as the council is unable to make a decision binding in law, (this is particularly relevant to financial decisions,) unless a specific item is included on the agenda.

Ideally you should brief your councillor to represent your views.

In an emergency or if time does not allow ask to speak at the end of the meeting.

Members of the council are always willing to discuss topics put forward by the public. Our agenda is prepared about 2 weeks before the next meeting so you will need to inform the clerk or chairman about 20 days before the meeting, if you want an item included. Although this might seem a long time in advance, the council is required by law to publicise its agenda at least three clear days before each meeting, not including the day of issue or the day of the meeting.

We hope that you will find the meeting useful and if you have any queries please contact the clerk, Gabi Roesch – 07866 984384
Fritton and St Olaves Parish Council.

